
We are taking over this year’s  
Practice Week which is all about being 
understood from the flourish ambition.

If you’re interested in learning from 
children and young people from across 
Norfolk about the services that matter  
to us and how we want to be worked 
with. Sign up for our daily bulletin.

Monday 19 to Friday 23 May 2025

Brought to you by the 
young people of Norfolk

  Each day during practice 	
  week, you’ll receive:  
•  ��Videos, resources and information 

created by young people in Norfolk

•  Daily topics covering important issues.

Wednesday, 21 May 2025, 
4pm – 6pm, online
Sign up for the free conference. 
Keynote speaker: Eugene 
Minogue, CEO of Play England.

Sign up 
for the free 
conference

lourish

Hosted by Young people from the Youth Advisory Boards 
(YABs), this conference will focus on all young people’s 
right to play. You’ll also get to hear about the outcomes from 
Norfolk County Council’s flourish survey, where over 9000 
young people expressed their views. Sign up today so  
you can hear our views and take part in next steps.

Sign up to 
receive daily 
updates from 
Norfolk young 

people here

Practice Week

Understood,
not overlooked

Takeover week

https://www.schools.norfolk.gov.uk/article/68893
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/takeover-week-conference-understood-not-overlooked-tickets-1333722803809?aff=oddtdtcreator)
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/takeover-week-conference-understood-not-overlooked-tickets-1333722803809?aff=oddtdtcreator)
https://www.schools.norfolk.gov.uk/article/68893

